Minutes of Court Call, March 6, 2012
Court Members Present:

Terry Jones, Chair; Phil Wolpe, Vice-Chair; John Campbell, Historian; Norman Pearl, Webmaster; Terry
Atzen, Scribe

Blessing by Terry Jones
Check-In

The opening discussion was in regards to the minutes of Lead Elder Bridge Calls and the Court Calls and
if all have been posted on our Elder website. Terry A. & Norman will coordinate their effort to be sure
all minutes of all meetings are represented on our website.

Terry Jones reported that he attended the last bridge call of the MKP International Council and that
there will probably be an election by the end of the year for the position of International Elder Chair.
There are several possible candidates.

There was a discussion regarding the issue of Declared Elders. Terry reported that at the last NW Elder
Gathering, those who stepped forward to declare they were an Elder, added their answer to the
guestion: What does a man mean when he elects to be a Declared Elder. Terry commented that it
added a richness to the process heretofore used in the NW Community.

Phil Wolpe announced that the Elder Reflection to be presented by Terry Jones in Arizona will probably
be held in late September, 2012.

The topic of changes to the Vision Statement as seen on the MKP website will be on the agenda for our
next Court Meeting and will be lead by the efforts of Norman Pearl on this subject.

Terry Jones spoke to the affiliation of MKP and the Conscious Aging Alliance which he stated that there
was little or no opposition from MKPI and MKPUSA councils.

Check out.
Respectfully submitted,

Terry Atzen, Court Scribe



